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Dear Families,  
 
I hope you had a lovely half term break. The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm and 
looking forward to this term and the lead up to Christmas. We have a very busy half term planned so 
please see below some updated events.  
 
Remembrance Day  
 
Our Mini Police joined the Remembrance parade on Sunday in Boldon, they were very respectful and are 
enjoying their new roles. The school gathered on Monday morning for a remembrance celebration of the 
word. The children held 2 minutes silence and shared their prayers with the school.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Odd Sock Day 
 
This week is antibullying week, the children will be looking at this in their personal development lessons. 
We will also have an assembly on Thursday with all of the children. We invite the children to wear odd 
socks on this day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children in Need 
 
Friday 15th November is Children in Need, we invite the children to wear non-uniform on this day and we 
ask for a donation of £1. The children will be completing activities for CIN throughout the day.  
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Cafod Film Night  
 
On Monday 18th November – 3:30 – 5:00, we will be holding a film night to raise money for CAFOD. There 
will be a cost of £2.00 and this will be available via parent pay. The children will each receive a hot dog, 
crisps and a drink. Thank you for a support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
World Youth Funday  
 
On Friday 22nd November 2024 the children will be taking part in World Youth Funday. This will involve 
the children looking at prayer, faith and supporting our community.  
 
Christmas Jumper Appeal  
 
We are looking for donations of Christmas jumpers this year and we would like to offer a Christmas 
jumper swap shop.  If you have any donations please could you drop them into the office by Monday 2nd 
December.  
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Colley     Mrs Graham  
Head of School     Executive Headteacher   
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